
WETLAND BIRD SURVEY IN PROGRESS 

This vehicle belongs to an official bird surveyor for the Calumet Marsh Bird Survey, a 

project of Audubon Great Lakes. For more information on this project, please visit: 

http://greatlakes.audubon.org/landingcoastal-wetlands/calumet-wetlands or call 

(920) 366-5825. 


